Loreto Secondary School Clonmel

'\1,}‘ Coleville Road, Clonmel, Co. Tipperary

Wednesday 19t May 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians and 5t Class Pupils,

We hope that 5™ class pupils are all well settled back into school life after the school closure earlier this
year.

We know that at this stage of 5% class many of you begin to think about secondary school. Choosing the
correct secondary school is a difficult yet exciting decision for every parent/guardian and their child.

Here in Loreto we are committed to providing the best possible education for your daughter. We pride
ourselves in living our motto “Love, Laughter and Learning” in a happy and caring environment in which
we encourage our students to achieve their best. We believe that students thrive both academically and
socially when they feel secure and happy.

Visitors to Loreto always comment on the warm, happy, respectful environment. Visiting our school is
one of the best ways families can get a feel for the school. We are very conscious that over the last two
school years opportunities to visit schools have been very limited, so, we are delighted to invite you on a
personal tour of our school from Monday 315t May 2021 to Friday 4t June 2021.

Each tour will be made up of the 5th class pupil accompanied by one or both of their parents/guardians
and one Loreto staff member and where possible a Loreto student and will take approximately 30
minutes.

If you are interested in visiting Loreto, please follow this link to book a time slot for your tour.

We look forward to welcoming you to Loreto, when we hope you will get a real feel for our school
community.

Yours faithfully,

(e W< G EL AN TS

Anne Mc Grath, Sarah Rice,
Principal Deputy Principal


http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/
https://guided-tours.appointlet.com/s/guided-tours-of-loreto-clonmel

